

November 8, 2022

Dear Valued EPC Member District,

The Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council is proud to announce that we will be distributing over \$1,171,319 back to our members!

Please review the enclosed EPC Rebate Program Report to see your school district's information.

The total check amount includes rebates from:

- Health Insurance Wellness Program Participants
- 2021-2022 School year purchases from EPC approved vendors
  - o GFS Prime Vendor Program
  - o Classroom & Office Supplies (Acco, Carolina, Friends Office, John R. Green & Nasco)
  - Copy Paper (Sterling Paper & Veritiv)

Any member with an amount under \$25 (shaded in green) will be paid in a future rebate check. Members that are receiving a check that includes previous (under \$25) rebates along with this year's rebate - the dollar amount on this report is indicated with purple text.

Is there an area in which your district did not receive a rebate and would like to learn how to earn one for this school year? We would be happy to help you, just let us know! Please email us (<a href="mailto:Robin.Houston@epcschools.org">Robin.Houston@epcschools.org</a>) or give us a call at 937-890-3725.

Sincerely,

Ken S. Swink EPC Director